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This will be my last newsletter to you.  I will be retiring from SUNY Cortland at the end of May after 33 years 
with NYS.  I’ve been the Coordinator of Non-Traditional Student Support since August 2006.  I have met so 
many wonderful adult students, many whom have become friends.  Each one of you has a unique life story 
and I have enjoyed getting to know you.  As a former non-traditional student (class of 2005), I recognized 
some of my own story in many of you.  Your experiences have touched my heart and made me value the 
time I spent at SUNY Cortland more.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Advisement and 
Transition. 
 
I wish you nothing but happiness and good health in your future. 

Cheryl 
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